

July 22, 2010

Ms. Pamela Irving Cape Clogs P.O. Box 3081 Bourne, MA 02532

Dear Ms. Irving:

This letter acknowledges receipt of Cape Clog's \$3,475 donation to Hope In Bloom, Inc., a 501(c)(3) corporation. We certify that no goods or services were provided to the donor. Contributions made to Hope in Bloom, Inc., constitute a proper deduction under the income tax laws. Please retain this as receipt of your organization's gift. The IRS now requires proof for gifts of \$250.00 or more. The cancelled check will no longer suffice.

Your generous contribution will be put to work immediately to plant gardens for people going through a very difficult time.

Very truly yours,

Roberta Dehman Hershon

Executive Director